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Voting in our country’s elections should be accessible and easy for everyone of legal 

age and status. Vote by mail has proven to be the best option despite claims that 

non-citizens are voting. These claims have never been proven and are just a ploy to 

disenfranchise millions of voters. Voting in person will make it more difficult for those 

living in rural communities and the poor who may not be able to afford transportation 

to vote. Please vote “no” on SB 2010! 


